
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Issue 48 – Tuesday 19th November 2019 

Dates for your Diary 
 

18th – 24th November - Road Safety Week 

22nd November  - Non-Uniform Day – Children’s Tombola 

     donation 

28th November  - Whole School Flu Vaccinations 

     Non-Uniform Day - KS1 Christmas  

     Stall donation – KS2 Bottle Stall  

     donation 

1st December  - Breakfast with Santa 

3rd December  - KS1 Dress Rehearsal 1.30 p.m. 

4th December  - KS1 Christmas Play 1.30 p.m. 

5th December  - KS1 Christmas Play 1.30 p.m. 

10th December  - KS2 Dress Rehearsal 1.30 p.m. 

     Carol Concert at St. Johns Church 

11th December  - KS2 Christmas Play 1.30 p.m. 

12th December  - KS2 Christmas Play 1.30 p.m. 

13th December  - Christmas Lunch 

17th December  - Reception & KS1 Christmas Event 

19th December  - Christmas Party Day 

20th December  - School Closes for Christmas Holidays 

6th January 2020  - Children back to School 

PTFA NEWS 
Last week we held our Annual General Meeting.  We elected our 

committee members and looked back on a fabulous year!  Your support 

at our events, such as the Summer Fayre, our new Easter Egg Hunt and 

the Halloween Disco, has meant we have been able to buy new IPads for 

the school.  But did you know we were also able to give money towards 

coaches for school trips, leavers dictionaries and reflectors? 

 

We also planned our next big event – Breakfast with Santa.  This will be 

held on Sunday 1st December where there will be games, tombolas, 

refreshments, craft stalls and the chance for children to meet Santa.  

We hope to see you all there and thank you for your continued support. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

SHOE BOX APPEAL 
We would like to say a massive thank you 

to all our families who sent in items for 

our shoe box appeal.  It was the first 

time we have taken part in the ‘Operation 

Christmas Child’ Shoe Box Appeal.  We 

managed to put together a grand total of 

17 boxes that will be distributed around 

the world so that children can receive a 

simple gift this Christmas. 

PINK DAY! 
Together we raised £204.14 by wearing 

pink for the day back in October. It 

was wonderful to see all the children 

taking part raising money for such a 

worthwhile cause.  Thank You! 

 

HEALTH & SAFETY 
As the dark nights approach we are reminding the children the importance of crossing the 

road safely.  We would be very grateful if you could reinforce this message at home. 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
The menu for the Christmas Lunch is Roast 

Turkey or Quorn Roast with Christmas 

Chipolatas, Stuffing, Roast & Mashed 

Potatoes, Carrots, Peas and Roast Parsnips 

with a dessert of either Christmas Ice-

Cream or Sticky Toffee Pudding with 

Custard.  The cost to Key Stage 2 children 

will be £2.30.  There will be a letter coming 

home shortly and if your child would like a 

lunch then please fill in and return the slip 

along with the money. 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
After a fabulous non-uniform day on 

Friday when the children enjoyed many 

stalls and activities plus our after school 

cake sale, we managed to raise a 

tremendous £613.53. 

 

Thank you all so much for your support.  

 

 

OUT OF HOURS NEED YOUR UNWANTED TOYS & GAMES 
Have any parents got unwanted X Box 360 games, age 3 only,?  Out of Hours Club are in 

need of updating their games library and would be very grateful for any donations. Also at 

this time of year you may be having a clear out ready for Christmas.  Out of Hours would 

love your unwanted cars, dolls, buggies & prams, games etc. 

 

Many thanks in anticipation.   


